

WENDELL D. HISSRICH DIRECTOR

CITY OF PITTSBURGH DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY

CITY-COUNTY BUILDING

July 13, 2021

Council President Kail-Smith and Members of Council Fifth Floor City County Building Pittsburgh, PA 15219

Re: County hazardous materials funding

Dear President and Members of Council,

The Department of Public Safety will be submitting a resolution authorizing an agreement or agreements with Allegheny County to receive funding for hazardous material incident response in the amount of \$50,000.

In order to move forward with the agreement in a timely fashion, a waiver of Council Rule 8 is requested.

Should you have any questions regarding the resolution or agreement, please do not hesitate to contact my office. Your favorable consideration is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Wendell D Khrrul
Wendell Hissrich

Director

WDH:cjs